
 

 

Paul Szendrey is the Property and Evidence Control Technician for the City of Georgetown Police 
Department. Paul has been with the Georgetown P.D. since October of 2013. Prior to working for the 
Georgetown Police Department he worked with the Williamson County Sheriff’s Office for 18 years. 
While with the Sheriff’s Office he worked primarily as the Property / Evidence Technician but also did 
work as a Crime Scene Technician, Supervisor of the Evidence Room and Vehicle Impound Lot. He was 
also instrumental in developing the Vehicle Impound division of the Sheriff’s Office. Prior to his law 
enforcement career, Paul worked and supervised in various restaurant and retail environments.  

Paul Szendrey has served many positions with the TAPEIT board, among them Sgt-at-Arms, Second Vice 
President, and President. TAPEIT has been one of the joys of his career and he has been proud of the 
educational and informational conferences that have been made available to members throughout the 
years. Paul resigned from elected office in 2014 but still stays active in TAPEIT. 

Paul has been married to his wife, Barbara, for 22 years and together they have 4 children 9 
grandchildren, two cats, and two very spoiled dogs. Paul enjoys many activities outside of work, among 
them is running ultra-distance trail races, bicycling, camping, and hiking.  


